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Overview 

1. The purpose of this meeting is to  

(a) present the EEG with the feedback summary tabled with the Board at its 

March 2019 meeting (see March 2019 Agenda Paper 19); and 

(b) ask the EEG for feedback on the Extractive Activities project. 

2. The questions we are asking the EEG are: 

Question 1 

Is the feedback received so far representative of your jurisdiction? 

 

Question 2 

Are you aware of any additional changes in the extractives industry in your 

jurisdiction that you would like to bring to the attention of the Board? 
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